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Hello, 

 

I hope all is well with the person reading this.  

 

I am a resident of Salem, born and raised in the area. I’ve always held a lot of pride in 

how Oregon conducts elections, since my first time voting to the most-recent 

elections. I believe our Mail voting option should be left alone as it better provides 

accessibility to ALL Oregonians and has proven to be incredibly safe and secure. I 

strongly OPPOSE any attempts at eliminating our current voting methods. I also 

believe a major reason this is even a discussion is because of partisan cronyism. The 

current administration sees a potential opportunity to disenfranchise Oregon voters 

and they are attempting to meddle in a way that benefits only them and no one else. 

They should keep their hands off of Oregon election protocol. Thank you for taking 

the time to read my testimony.  

 

 


